
 

Parent-child Sweet Dumplings Making for Lantern Festival 

(3 February 2023) 

 

To celebrate the Lantern Festival, the Parents and Teachers Association held a Parent-child 

activity ‘Sweet Dumplings Making for Lantern Festival’ on 3 February 2023 (Friday). In the event, 

parents and their children solved lantern riddles and made sweet dumplings together to enjoy the 

festive atmosphere and enhance parent-child communication. 

 

Parents and students actively solve lantern riddles 

 

 

Ms. CHAN Suk-ha Karen (left), Chairperson of the Parents and Teachers Association, committee member of 
Parents and Teachers Association (right) and students make sweet dumplings together 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Our parents and students making sweet dumplings together 

 

 

Principal YUEN and parents fully support the event 


